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April is National Volunteer Month and the perfect opportunity to share our appreciation for those 
who have given Providence House the gift of their time, energy, and talent.

Since our founder, Sister Hope Greener, opened Providence House in 1981, we have depended on 
volunteers to help support our children, events, and an array of projects and services throughout 
the year that are essential to fulfilling our mission.

We are constantly in awe of the incredible kindness of those who come to Providence House, ready 
to do whatever is needed and humbled by the personal experiences that inspire so many to make 
a difference in the lives of children and families throughout Northeast Ohio.

Celebrating the Impact of Our Incredible Volunteers

As we celebrate the 42nd anniversary of Providence House this April, we’re excited to 

recognize the dedication and generosity of our incredible community of supporters who 

have helped us keep more than 14,000 children safe and families together.
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“As a former single mother, I was 
blessed with a village of neighbors 
willing to help. I know firsthand 
the feeling of ‘What am I going to 
do now?’ I am proud to support 
the mission of Providence House, 
which acts as a village of helpers,” 
said Sarah Ezzie Haines, a PHriends 
Associate Board Member and 
Senior Manager of Wellness at SITE 
Centers. In her role with PHriends, 
Sarah donates her time and 
expertise as a yoga instructor to 
host exciting fundraising events 
for Providence House. 

“We have been honored to play even the 
smallest part in the Providence House 
mission, which so closely models our own. 
Our founder and CEO started ChoiceLocal 
as a purpose-driven company after 
he and his wife lost their child late in 
pregnancy. We have a goal of helping 
10,000 children each year, and every time 
we volunteer, each teammate has truly 
enjoyed bonding with each other and the 
Providence House team while lending a 
helping hand,” said Brittany Piper, Senior 
Director of Digital Media at ChoiceLocal, 
which volunteers for Done in a Day 
projects multiple times a year.

We are extremely grateful to all who have volunteered with Providence House in the last 42 years 
and graciously helped our children and families through their caring service. 
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The welcoming, home-like environment of our 
new East Campus Crisis Nursery will feature 
a beautiful Children’s Garden with a brick 
pathway and gathering circle engraved with 
the names of our cherished Providence House 
supporters. 

 You can have a lasting impact on our new home 

while making a difference in the lives of children 

in crisis by purchasing an engraved brick paver for 

$500. This donation will help get our East Campus 

ready to welcome generations of children who will 

benefit from your generous gift.

There are only 350 pavers available for purchase on a 

first-come, first-served basis.

Visit provhouse.org/eastcampus 

or scan this QR Code to purchase

yours now!  
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Become a Special Part of Our 
New East Campus

Visit provhouse.org/luncheon
for more information.

Follow us on social media @provhousecle
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Please let us know if you receive extra copies of this newsletter or notice an error in your 
name or address. You can also choose to receive the newsletter digitally instead of by mail!

Email all updates to info@provhouse.org

Thank you to our annual Corporate Partners

Aftercare Program
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S U C C E S S  S T O R Y

Eleven-year-old Joseph came for 

a brief stay in our Crisis Nursery 

after his mom, Sandra, reached 

out to us for respite care services. 

Joseph’s escalating mental health 

challenges were creating conflict at 

home and causing the family to feel 

overwhelmed. 

During his time at Providence House, Joseph, 
his mother, and his older siblings were able to 
get some space to safely rest, recharge, and 
take care of their needs so they could feel 
more equipped to handle future challenges.
 
Our Childcare Staff provided lots of loving 
care to Joseph to ensure he felt safe and 
comfortable. He participated in fun activities 
at the House, went on a field trip to the movie 
theater, and had time to relax and experience 
some of the joy of childhood.
 
When it was time for Joseph to reunite with 
his family, he told us, “The staff has been 
really effective with my depression - this is the 
happiest I’ve been since my mom and dad 
got divorced.” 
 
Sandra said through working with Providence 
House, she and her older children were 
also able to rest, and her family received 
the support they needed to improve 
their emotional stability and gain a new 
appreciation for one another.

S U C C E S S  S T O R Y  :  Joseph
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